



June 20, 2024

Ms. Dorothy Graham Graham Family Foundation 554 61st Street Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Dorothy,

On behalf of our Board of Directors, staff, volunteers, and our clients, thank you very much for the generous grant from the Graham Family Foundation of \$30,000 (check dated June 15, 2024) for Pets Are Wonderful Support (PAWS), a program of Shanti Project. We greatly appreciate your generosity and continued support.

Your partnership in helping PAWS provide critical resources to older adults has had a significant impact and helped ensure that community members are able to take care of and stay with their companion animals. Please note that Shanti will use the \$30,000 grant from the Graham Family Foundation to support PAWS, with \$14,000 dedicated for veterinary care, \$11,000 to provide pet food and supplies through the PAWS Food Bank, and \$5,000 for PAWS Care Navigator staffing.

We strongly believe no person should have to make the difficult choice of caring for themselves or caring for their pet. Thanks to your generosity, our clients will not have to make this decision. Thank you again for your continued support of these vital services in the community.

In gratitude,

Kimberly Scrafano

Chief Executive Officer

Please retain this letter for your tax records.

Shanti Project is a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization (federal tax identification 94-2297147). Your contribution is tax-deductible to the full extent of the law, and no goods or services were provided to you in consideration of your contribution.